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If you’re struggling with the cost of living and need support to pay for 

food, fuel and energy costs you can apply for financial support today as 

part of the Household Support Fund. 
 

This discretionary funding is available for Salford residents now until 

31 March 2024 and does not impact on any other benefits you may 

receive. If you have applied in previous rounds of the Household 

Support Fund, you may still be eligible for further help, so if you need 

support or know someone who does apply today 

at: www.salford.gov.uk/hsf 

 

http://www.salford.gov.uk/hsf

